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March 22, 1971 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route #8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I would like to extend my appreciation and thanks for your 
appearance on the John Bandy show the evening of 3/18/71. 

As discussed, a copy of the audio tape will be sent to you 
as soon as possible. 

We wish you success on the publication of your book "Frame Up". 

Sincerely, 

40.4.A.44, 
DOLORES DANSKA 
Associate Producer 
"Bandy" 

DD:mc 

205 EAST 67TH STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021 1212) 535.1000 


